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Hazelton, Laura

From: Baillie, Siobhan (Councillor)

Sent: 27 June 2017 18:14

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Adeniyi, Yinka; Spinella, Gio

Subject: ME: 2017/1047/P - 76 Fitzjohns Avenue 

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Laura  
 
Please note that I have received a number of emails about the above mentioned planning 
application.  Residents are extremely concerned by the application and how the matter may 
progress without proper scrutiny in the circumstances.   
 
As ward councillor and having considered the matter, I strongly believe this application should 
progress to planning committee.  My ward colleague, Cllr Spinella is also supportive of the same 
course of action.   
 
With the above in mind, I would be grateful to receive an update by return in relation to what stage 
the application has reached and what the next steps are, with an outline of a timeline.  I realise the 
timeline may move but that will at least give me an opportunity to take advice. 
 
Please also let me know what you need from myself and Councillor Spinella.   I am content to 
send you a formal detailed objection but in the meantime, please log this email as notice of our 
stance. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Siobhan  
 
 
Cllr Siobhan Baillie 
Frognal & Fitzjohns Ward 
Conservative 
 
London Borough of Camden  
Camden Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London WC1H 9JE 


